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Please listen to the four announcements:
#1 -Check out our school website to see Class of 2020 pictures.
#2 -You will receive a copy of your final high school report card in the mail by Friday, May 29th.
#3 -Don’t forget to let Mrs. Brown know where to send your final transcript.
#4 –Email Mrs. Brown your picture to add to the “Looking to the Future” page on the school website.
        See the example on the AHS webpage.

